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CMA AUSTRALIA (NSW INC)

COMMITTEE MEETING
RIDGECREST
8-9 SEPTEMBER 2007

MINUTES

OPENING:
Ross opened the meeting in prayer at 10.30am

PRESENT:
Mick Davie, Ian Dodd, Ross Sylvester, Richard Kimball, Anthony Whitney, Aaron Little, Roy Breyley, Noel Boyce, Lou Clark, Neil Thompson.

APOLOGIES:
No apologies were received for this meeting.

CHAIRMAN”S CHAT:
 Mick did not have a prepared talk however he did stress that our association has undergone a certain amount of pruning that will now allow us to move forward and grow into the things that God has prepared us for.

MINUTES OF
            The minutes of the previous meeting held at Emu Plains 

PREVIOUS MEETING: were read and accepted.

BUSINESS
2007 National Run.  Mick wanted to know who was going so that ARISING:
if necessary a combined ride could be organised.


Singleton Outreach.  A report of the last outreach was published in the last newsletter.


2008 National Run.  Volunteers are required for most parts of the Run.  The committee (especially coordinators) will need to recruit as many as possible.  In addition a flyer complete with a general programme will need to be available for distribution at this year’s Run.

TREASURER’S  Same as at the AGM $6756.15 credit

REPORT:

CORRESPONDENCE: Nil

GENERAL
It was resolved that a statewide Christmas function will not be 

BUSINESS:
held this year.


Aaron Little was again confirmed in the role of Webmaster.   


Newsletter editor is yet to be found.

GENERAL
A letter of appreciation is to be sent to Ron Hick for his work in 

BUSINESS
publishing the newsletter over the past few years.

(CONTD):


Walcha Run for this year is to be on the weekend of 20/21 October, with an overnight stay at the caravan park at Walcha.


Riders will meet at Singleton.


Singleton Outreach next year has been set down for 1-3 August 2008.


At the Bathurst Bike and Car Show on 9/10 February 2008 there is to be a service on the Sunday morning in which we have been asked to play a major role.


It was resolved that area coordinators should be doing more than just having a voice on the committee.  In addition to organising local rides they should be encouraging new and existing riders as well as determining possible outreach places for statewide participation.


The following coordinators were appointed MSA


Hunter Valley  Noel Boyce.


North Coast    Scott Rodham 

CLOSE:
The meeting closed in prayer led by Ian Dodd.

